
 

 

 

 

 

is located at 3501 Brownsville Road on the lower 

level of the Brentwood Public Library, the entrance 

is at the back of the building.  The Community 

Room is available for use from 8 am to 11 pm throughout the year to residents, non-residents, 

and non-profit organizations.  The room size is 44’x 44’ with a capacity of 100 and includes the 

use of over 20 tables and 100 chairs.  The kitchen is equipped with a refrigerator, stove with 

oven, microwave and sink. The Community Room is easily configurable to host a wide range 

of events such as meetings, community classes, craft fairs, chili cook-offs and more. The 

Community Room is ideal for Showers, Anniversary, Birthday, Graduation, and Retirement 

Parties. An alcohol permit is available. 

are included in the Borough’s Facility Rental Policy 

and are available for use by permit for private 

functions when regularly scheduled activities are 

not in session.  These facilities include four ball fields, a dek hockey rink, swimming pool and 

football field.   The football field is also available for special events. 

A 20’ x 28’ park pavilion with tables located across 

from the playground and grilling area is available for 

your outdoor picnic needs. 
 

Two well-known Brentwood Landmarks in Brentwood 

Park will undergo renovations in 2019.  As of this date 

this article if the projects begin on schedule the Civic 

Center will not be available for rentals starting April 

1st and the swimming will be closed for the 2019 swim 

season.  A zero-depth entry pool along with water amenities, new bath house, restrooms and 

pump house is scheduled to open Memorial Day weekend of 2020.can be found on the Borough 

website at www.brentwoodboro.com 

Additional information can be obtained by contacting the 

Park & Recreation Director Jim Attanucci at 412-884-1500  

The Brentwood Borough Use of Facility Application, Policy, and Rental Fees 

can be found on the Borough website at www.brentwoodboro.com 

Additional information can be obtained by contacting the 

Park & Recreation Director Jim Attanucci at 412-884-1500 ext. 135 


